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YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
Date: 17th September 2024                                                                              Circular No: 062/YIS/AS/24-25/062 

 

Dear Parents,  

Sub: Saudi National Day Celebrations 2024 - (Girls Section) 

This is to inform you that we will be celebrating Saudi National Day on 25th September 2024 to make 

children aware of the customs and traditions of Saudi Arabia. Parents are requested to send the boys dressed 

in “Thobe and Ghutra” and girls dressed in long skirts / dresses without fail.  

Kindly note that a special assembly will be conducted for the students of Grade III to V on the above mentioned 

date. 

We have also arranged for Kids meal (from KUDU) for the students of Nursery to Grade V for the class 

party. Therefore, parents of Nursery to Grade V are requested to send SR 15/- on or before Thursday, 

19th September 2024. 

Join in the celebrations and let your child / children feel one with the Nationals.  

We shall be creating a miniature Saudi Arabia wherein we will be depicting the desert land and the urban area 

as part of our display in the exhibition.  

In this regard we would like to request parents to send any item or models depicting Saudi culture and 

civilization. Eg: a model of Faisalia tower, Kingdom tower, Batha tank, Cars, Mac-Donald, Panda etc… for 

urban area and a tent (Khaima), an oasis, hukka (shisha), dallah (ghawa cups), camel, a model of a small Saudi 

boy dressed in “Thobe” or a Saudi girl dressed in “Abaya”, desert vegetation, date palm trees, pictures of Kings, 

Saudi Emblem, National Bird (Falcon) or any other important land marks or artifacts on or before Thursday, 

19th September 2024. 

Looking forward to your support and cooperation. 

Warm regards 

 

 

 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem     

Academic Principal 
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